BOARD OF REVENUE : ODISHA : CUTTACK
(Q1eq adQ, 634, *6R)

(E-mail ID : exam.bor@gmail.com / exam2.bor@gmail.com ) &
File No.V-01/2025- 309 /Exam. Dated . 02-0F- 202

(NOTICE)

In view of the mass leave by the OAS Officers, the Viva-Voce in respect of the
Odisha Administrative Service (OAS) for the 1% Half-Yearly Departmental
Examination, 2025 scheduled to be held w.e.f 02.07.2025 to 04.07.2025 is hereby

postponed until further notice.The next date of viva-voce test will be intimated shortly

in Board of Revenue website- https://boardodisha.nic.in.

-—

Sy EIEL
Secretary
Board of Revenue, Odisha, Cuttack

Memo No. 31¢ /Exam., Dated._ 027" 2025
Copy to all concerned Examiners/ staff on duty/ Nazir, Main Board/
Care Taker, Board of Revenue Odisha, Cuttack for information & necessary

action.
Copy to Technical Director, NIC, Board of Revenue for hoisting of notice

in the Board’s website. ,
Secretar%w
Board of Revenue, Odisha, Cuttack
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